Noraye Fjeldstad

From: Joan Schultz < >

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 10:03 AM

To: Noraye Fjeldstad

Subject: 672 Niagara St. Victoria proposed development

As an independant resident of the Amica Apartments at 685 Niagara St. situated immediately opposite the
subject proposed development my interest is in regulations covering noise during construction if and when
approval of said development takes place. It is early days yet but | would appreciate knowing how much, if
any, consideration of noise-to-neighbours is required by City regulations during on-going construction at this
site. Your reply please to

Joan Schultz () -2nd thank you.





